
Dear Mr. Brown:. 
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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20335 

May 27, 1975, 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Box 82 Squankum Road 
-rlowell, New Jersey 07731. 

This is to acknowledge your recently received 
Freedom of Information Act request. 

.10111.1e to the increased interest generated by the 
amendments to the Freedom of Information Act, it is neces-
sary toadvise you that an extension of time is needed to 
procesS your request. 

You may be assured that every feasible effort 
will be made to comply with your reauest within 30 
working days and you will be advised of the results as 
soon as'possible. 

Sincerely yours, 

Clarence M. Kelley 
Director 

 

0 3:1;13 1. 2 


